
December 9-13 
Colors Unit continued... 

Ganeinu Preschool Newsletter 

 
What a colorful week it’s been!! We had lots of fun with colors!! 

We crafted, sorted, read, sang and had many colorful sensory activities. 
We had a great time experimenting with colors. We discovered that red and yellow make orange 

and that yellow and blue make green.  
We had an incredibly fun time in the snow. We even turned some of the snow green. 

In ABC’s we learned the letter F and made our own sensory Fish bags.  
We keep practicing our letters and we’re getting better and better at recognizing them. 

 
We look forward to another great week! 

 
Coming Up: Completing our Colors Unit and Alphabet Review and Reinforcement 

 
Please take note that we will be having our winter break from Dec. 23rd– Jan. 3rd. 

Experimenting with Mixing Colors 





Song of the Week: 
When you mix red and yellow it makes orange. 
When you mix red and yellow it makes orange. 
When you mix these two you see, a new color magically 
When you mix red and yellow it makes orange. 
(Change the colors for blue and yellow make green) 

Books of the Week: 
“Mouse Paint”  By: Ellen Stoll Walsh 
”Lemons aren’t Red” By: Laura  Vaccaro Seeger 




